ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 4, 2017
2ND DAY JANUARY REGULAR

The Adair County Commission convened at 8:30 a.m. on January 4, 2017 in the Courthouse at
Kirksville. All Commissioners were present.

The Commission along with Adair County Clerk, Sandra Collop, and Deputy Clerk, Tammy
Miller, reviewed ending budget figures for 2016. All funds were reviewed as well as the Adair
County Revenue and Expense Report for December, 2016.

Commissioner King moved to increase the 2017 budget of the University of Missouri Extension
Center by an additional $2000 over the 2016 budget. Commissioner Thompson seconded the
motion with all in favor. The total amount of the University Extension 2017 Budget from Adair
County will be $68,300.

The Commission spent the afternoon reviewing General Revenue budget figures for 2017.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on January 4, 2017.

Unscheduled Public Walk-Ins and other Non-Agenda Items for Wednesday, January 4:

Don and Danna Miller came in to thank Commission for the support of the opposition to
Ameren.

Drew Locke came in wanting information about CAFO’s (Concentrated Animal Feeding
Operations).
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